
Page 1 ot 1 

/PO 

DEC 1 9 2007 
JA 

CLE 

BY 

Supreme Court Clerk 

From: HOMER WOOD [hlwjr@embarqmail.com ] 

Sent: 	Sunday, December 16, 2007 9:28 AM 

To: 	Supreme Court Clerk 

Subject: Sealed Cases 

C1EF DEPUTY CLERK 

Realizing the December 3 2007 cut off for comment on judges sealing cases I hope my email will be 
heard. As a resident of Nevada for over twenty years I am shocked to know there is such a good old boy 
network in place. As the residents of Nevada are bombarded with attorney adds twenty four hours a day it 
is ever so relevant that the regular people know the attorney they hire is legitimate. 
To seal a case just to protect the upper crust of society is unthinkable and makes one wonder where has 
our state gone in the last few years? I would concede there are "rare" exceptions to sealing part of a case 
and rarer cases to sealing an entire case. 
It is time now to take favor granting judges and incompetent judges out of the process and have strict 
rules for them to abide by. 
In closing protect all of Nevada's residents not just the chosen few. 
Homer Wood 
las Vegas 
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